
The Province of Manitoba is distributing this news release on behalf of the Manitoba Public Commission. 

 

 

October 1, 2019 

 

Manitoba Police Commission seeks public feedback on downtown safety 

 

On September 18,  2019, Minister of Justice Cliff Cullen tasked the Manitoba Police Commission, chaired 

by David Asper, to consult with stakeholders and develop recommendations on ways the government 

can help to make downtown Winnipeg a safer place for Manitoba families. 

An initial report to government is due by November 17, 2019 and the Manitoba Police Commission is 

looking for the public’s input on the following question: 

What is the one piece of advice you would give to the Manitoba Police Commission that 

will help them with their recommendations to make downtown Winnipeg safer? 

The public can submit their answers to this question on the Manitoba Police Commission website at: 

www.mbpolicecom.ca  

or in writing to: 

The Manitoba Police Commission 
ATTN: DOWNTOWN SAFETY 
1802-155 Carlton St. 
Winnipeg, MB  R3C 3H8 

 
We look forward to your comments!  Submissions should be provided by October 31, 2019. 
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For more information, media may contact: 
Andrew Minor 
Executive Director 
Manitoba Police Commission 
Andrew.Minor@mbpolicecom.ca 
Phone:  204-948-1391  
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